
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.1136 
Released – 23 March 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 21 March 2022 requesting information regarding assessment 
and treatment units. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
The total number of in-patient Assessment & Treatment Units within the trust. 
The name and location of each ATU within the trust. 
The total number of people currently registered as in-patients ATUs. 
 
This is not a service provided by the Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust; therefore we 
do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


